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Dated Material Please Rush 

 

 
ASSEMBLY COUNCILS 

John A. Hill #4955 

1830 W.Hillsboro Blvd 

Deerfield Beach, FL  33442 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Mondays 

GK. Leon LaCroix 

954-421-5461 

 

      Msgr. John J. O’Looney #6590 

St Vincent Catholic Church 

Margate, FL 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Tuesday 

GK .Don Hefta 

954-214-7606 

            Coral Springs #8838 

St Andrew Catholic Church 

Coral Springs, FL 

Meeting 1st & 3rd Thursday 

GK. Louis  Barrera 

954-261-9657 

         St Joseph Mission # 12872 

St Elizabeth of Hungary Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

GK. Joseph Lucien 

754-235-8313 

            St. Coleman #12924 

St Coleman Catholic Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

Inactive 

Our Lady Queen of Heaven #13334 

Our Lady Queen of Heaven 

No. Lauderdale, FL 

Meeting 2nd  & 4th Wednesday 

GK. Mike Addesso 

954 – 971-0026 

             St. Malachy  #13355 

St Malachy Catholic Church 

Tamarac, FL 

Meetings 1st & 3rd Tuesday 

GK Mark Rodriguez.   

954-720-9949  

St Henrys Council 14698 

St Henry Catholic Church 

Pompano Beach, FL 

Meetings 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 

GK, Pat Fragnito 

954-240-4238 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
May –  June 2011 

ASSEMBLY OFFICERS—2010/2011 

Navigator Gene Bergeron 954-968-3428 

Friar Fr. Dominick O’Dwyer 954- 227-8949 

 

Captain Reyes Carrizales DD  

 

954-722-7116  

 

Pilot 

Admiral 

Manny Castano  

Ron Harper PFN 

954-670-3857 

954-971-1899 

Comptroller Harry Whitford PFN  

Scribe Louis Barrera  954-421-5461 

Purser Gary Morvell 954-732-0148 
In Sentinel 

In Sentinel 

Angelo Sardo  

Mike Addesso 

954-548-7550 

954- 557-7022 

O Sentinel  

 

 

3 yr. Trustee Jack Fallon PGK 954- 971-5284 

2 yr. Trustee Nick Zurzolo  PFN 954-979-5774 

1 yr. Trustee Lou Cimaglia, Jr.PFN 954-752-4690 

 

DIRECTORS / CHAIRMAN 

Color Corp Commander 

Emeritus 

Jack Spanola PFN 561-274-8779 

Color Corp Commander 

Program Director 

John O’Toole PFN 

Reyes Carrizales DD 

954-345-8227 

954- 727- 7116 

Membership Chairman Ron Harper PFN 954-971-1899 

Retention Chairman Manny Castano 954-670 - 3857 

Recruitment Chairman Lou Cimaglia, PFN 954-752-4690 

Religious Chairman   

Patriotic Chairman John O’Toole, PFN 954-345-8227 

Sick & Memorial Chairman   

Veteran Chairman   

Editors  John O’Toole, PFN 

Mike Addesso 

954-345-8227 

954 – 971-0026 

 

A SALUTE TO OUR PAST FAITHFUL NAVIGATORS 
Walter Millar Jack Spanola Jim Cunningham dec 

Earl Mills dec’d Frank Cennamo dec’d Robert Young  dec’d 

Robert Dugdale dec’d Rocco Bochetto dec’d Martin Knecht Jr. 

Albert Vincent, dec’d Robert Collins Don E. Vettorel 

Lindley Shipley Ray Gauthier James DiStefano dec’d 

Warren Castline decd Thomas Armento dec’d Tom Neale 

Michael Zofchak dec’d James Zilai dec’d Jim Daly 

Frank Bonniol dec’d Adam Richter, dec’d Ed Mottola Jr. 

Anthony Marro dec’d Stephen Press dec’d Lou Cimaglia , Jr. 

Frank Dvorak dec’d Tim Seifert Nick Zurzolo 

Edward Jancas dec’d Drew Cavan , dec’d Harry Whitford 

James Cupp 

Richard Chisholm dec’d 

Carmen Caliguire dec’d 

Doug Murray 

Martin Gabriel dec’d 

John O’Toole 

Ron Harper 
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May Meetings 

Officer Meeting  

Monday May 2 7:30 PM 

Wings Plus, Sample Road  

Coral Springs 

Business meeting 

Monday May 16, 7:30PM  

June Meetings 

Officers Meeting 

Monday June 6, 7:30 PM 

Wings Plus, Sample Road  

Coral Springs 

Social Meeting 

June 20, 7:30 PM 

All Business and Social Meetings are held at 

Saint Vincent Community Parish 

6350 NW 18 Street 

Margate Florida 

 

Election! Election! 
   The Election of Officers for the Fraternal Year 2011-2012 will 

be held at our regular business meeting on May 16. All Sir 

Knights are encouraged to attend and help set the course for the 

coming year.  

    The Nominating Committee completed their task and reported 

their recommendations at the regular business meeting on April 

18. The committee consisted of Past Faithful Navigators, John 

O’Toole, Harry Whitford, and Chairman Ron Harper. The 

committee’s recommendations were 

        Navigator:  Reyes Carrizales 

        Captain:      Gary Morvel 

        Pilot:           Stewart Webster 

        Scribe:         Lou Berrera 

        Admiral:      Gene Bergeron 

        Trustees -  3 Yr:  John O’Toole 

                           2 Yr:  Jack Fallon 

                           1 Yr:  Lou Cimaglia 

        Comptroller:  Harry Whitford Jr. 

         Purser:       Ron Harper 

        Inside Sentinel:  Bill Ford 

                                    Mike Addesso 

        Outside Sentinel:  Angelo Sardo 

                                      Tom McKee 

Remember—It is your Assembly! Come and Vote. Nominations 

will also be taken from the floor. 

 

                          

 

FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR’S REPORT 

SK Gene Bergeron, FN 
Emymarie@aol.com  

 954- 968-3428 

 

    This is my last report as your Faithful Navigator. It is that time 

of the year when we must elect new officers. The election will be 

held at our next regular meeting. on  May 16 2011 t  

   At this time I would like to thank everyone for the opportunity 

of serving as your Faithful Navigator for the this fraternal year  I 

could not have done the job without the help of my officers. I 

congratulate all of you and thank you from the bottom of my 

heart for all your help. I would especially like to thank Mike 

Addesso, our Steward and our Friar,  Father Dominick 

O’Dwyer for his guidance, his prayers and his faith in the 

Knights of Columbus. 

   I am looking forward to our next event, the “Past Faithful 

Navigators” dinner dance to be held on Saturday May 14 at  

Saint. Malachy’s Parish Hall. The doors will open at 630 PM .it 

will be a great time to greet old friends and make new friends.  

Please bring your family and friends.  

 Again, I want to thank everyone for their support and friendship 

this last year 

Vivat Jesus 

 

FAITHFUL CAPTAIN’S REPORT 

SK Reyes Carrizales 

sylrey@bellsouth.net 

954-722-7116 

 

       My Brother Sir Knights,  as we prepare to close out the 

Fraternal Year 2010/2011, let me say “Thank You “ to everyone 

who assisted in and participated in the functions we had this 

fraternal year: Installation of Officers Dinner/Dance; Veterans 

Day Dinner/Dance; Christmas Party; Fourth Degree 

Exemplification Hospitality Room.  It was with your 

contributions and participation that we were able to enjoy these 

evenings.  I would like to give a special “Thank You”  to Sir 

Knights Tom Bueschel, John Rebescher and Gary Chapman from 

the St Malachy Council for their assistance in hosting the 

Hospitality Suite at the Fourth Degree Exemplification .  I would 

not have been able to open and run the Suite without their 

contributions. 

    Now let us close this Fraternal Year by making our Past 

Faithful Navigators Dinner/Dance the biggest social event of the 

year by honoring those men who have successfully led our 

Assembly over the past years.  This event will be held on 

Saturday, May 14th, 2011, at St Malachy Parish Hall in Tamarac, 

beginning at 7PM.  We have a great evening planned with 

Entertainment by Gina Turchiaro and a great meal catered by 

Chef Dennis.  Tickets are available from your Grand Knights or 

contact me at 954-722-7116, for tickets and table reservations. 

     Thanking you again for a great 2010/2011 Fraternal Year and 

let’s  make next year even better with your participation. 

 

 

 

FAITHFUL PILOT’S REPORT 

SK Manny Castano FP 

macastano@comcast.net 

954-670-3857  

 

 
 

FAITHFUL ADMIRAL 

SK Ron Harper PFN 

mailto:Emymarie@aol.com
mailto:sylrey@bellsouth.net
mailto:macastano@comcast.net
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cassie5900@hotmail.com 

 954-471-6407 

 
       Congratulations, we just completed a very successful 

FOURTH Degree Exemplification and I would like to take this 

time to extend to all Sir Knights of 1534 a very heartfelt thank 

you for all your time and efforts.  Lest I forgot someone, I won’t 

name names, and  we were the host Assembly and you were 

involved in every aspect from beginning to end – THANK YOU. 

 
 NOW it’s time to leave the PAST and move forward.  

NOW our work really begins.  NOW we have to get our new 

members to meetings, functions, Color Corps and full 

participation as part of our Assembly.  In the past year we have 

had over 30 new members, but only 2-3 show up.  If we are to 

continue the rich tradition of 1534, we need to act NOW.  If you 

sponsored a new candidate, it is your duty to see that they know 

of our meetings and events, if they belong to your Council bring 

them to a meeting and get involved.  You worked hard to get 

these new Sir Knights, now we have to go that extra step.  These 

guys are our future leaders and officers, so let’s start the training 

NOW. 

 

 As membership director, this past year, you made me 

look good, so I give you my heartfelt thanks for your efforts and 

support. 

 

   
FAITHFUL COMPTROLLER’s REPORT 

SK Harry Whitford, PFN 

kofcwhit@att,net.  

954-649-3210 

 
On April 2, 2011 the Exemplification of the Fourth Degree was 

held at the Heron Bay Marriott in Coral Springs.. On behalf of 

the Assembly I would like to welcome our new Sir Knights into 

the Edward A. O’Neil Assembly  

 

Edward Fournillier  Council # 13334 

Donald Green          Council # 8838 

John Horrell             Council # 8838 

Mitchell Kraft          Council # 8838 

Daryl Morrow          Council # 8838 

Joseph Pitchen         Council # 14698 

Jose F. Reina           Council # 8838 

Lynden Wordell      Council # 14698 

   

 We are all looking forward to seeing all our new Sir Knights at 

our next meeting.  

    Our membership is at a all time high. The Edward A. O’Neil 

Assembly has 250 members. If any member had not sent in his 

dues please do so . If I can be of assistance to any member please 

feel free to contact me by phone or e-mail. Hope to see you soon. 

God Bless 

 

PATRIOTIC CHAIRMAN 

SK John J O’Toole, PFN,  

954-345-8227 

Johnjo2l@aol.com 
 

    The Edward A. O’Neil Assembly is once again looking for the 

good citizens in our community, who display their patriotism by 

regularly flying the American flag. These good citizens do not 

have to be members of the Knights of  Columbus, or even 

Catholics. They do have to fly the American flag on a regular 

basis, at their homes, in a dignified respectful manner. 

    Te are not looking to recognize commercial establishments, 

who fly “Old Glory”, as a means of drawing attention to their 

businesses. We want to recognize the “Good Patriots” among us, 

who are not afraid to show their patriotism, by flying the symbol 

of our nation. 

    If you have such a person in your neighborhood, or know of 

such a person, nominate them to receive at Patriotism Award 

from the Edward A. O’Neil Assembly on Flag Day, June 14. All 

you have to do is send his or her name and address to one of the 

officers of the Assembly, and they will receive a Certificate, 

recognizing their patriotism on this June 14.  

 
 

EDWARD A. O’NEILL COLOR CORPS 

SK John J O’Toole, PFN,  

Commander 

954-345-8227 

Johnjo2l@aol.com 
 

Color Corps Report for March  

    On Saturday, March 26,  the Color Corps was requested  for 

the  first "Crossing the Goal" Men's Conference, to be held in the 

Archdiocese of Miami. This is an all county call-out to escort the 

Archbishop at a special Mass at Saint Mark's Catholic Church in 

Southwest Ranches. The Conference, organized by Deacon Vince 

Eberling of Mary, Help of Christian Catholic Church in Parkland 

and a member of the O'Neil Assembly, was for the Catholic men 

of the Archdiocese to come together and rededicate 

themselves.  The Archbishop, Thomas Wenski, celebrated a 

special 2:15 PM Mass for the almost 500 men attending the 

Conference. 
   Color Corpsmen participating were 
     Father Michael J Mullaly Assembly # 157 –  

                           David  Osterberger F.N. 
      Edward A. O'Neil Assembly #1534 - Lou Barrera, Ron  

                  Harper, Rich Ascot  and John O'Toole Commander 
      Archbishop Edward A McCarthy Assembly # #3054 - Jim  

                   Morris, Tommy Thompson,  and Bill Bruns 
       St John Neumann Assembly #3155 - Jim Buzzella 
       Archbishop Ambrose DePaoli Assembly # 3218  - Rafe  

                   Lopez, F.N., Jose Jackson 

       On Sunday, March 27, Father Steve O'Hala, the pastor of 

Saint Elizabeth of Hungary Catholic Church in Pompano Beach 

and Lou Cimaglia, District Deputy #57  requested the Color Corp 

for both the 7:30 AM and 9:00 AM Masse, for membership 

drives . 

   Those participating in the Color Corps were Lou Cimaglia, Ron 

Harper, Harry Whitford, Rich Ascot, Lou Barrera and 

Commander John O’Toole 

 
Color Corps Report for  April 

 On Saturday April 2, the Color Corps participated in the 

Exemplification of the Fourth Degree that was held at the Heron 

Bay Marriott in Coral Springs. Participating in the Color Corps 

were, Jim Daley, Lou Berrara, Rich Ascot, Jim Morris, Manny 

Castano, Harry Whitford and Lou Cimaglia 

On Sunday, April 9, the Assembly celebrated its Annual 

Corporate Communion at Saint Malachy in Tamarac. Our Friar, 

Father Domnick O’Dwyer celebrated the 11:00 mass with the 

Knights and then said the rosary. The Assembly then went to 

breakfast in the church hall, which was prepared by the St. 

Malachy Council #13355. It was a great time for all. 

    Participating in the Color Corps were Jim Morris, Ron Harper, 

Harry Whitford, Gene Bergeron, F.N., Manny Castano, Dick 

Allen, and Commander John O’Toole. 

 
Editor’s Note 

mailto:cassie5900@hotmail.com
mailto:kofcwhit@att,net
mailto:Johnjo2l@aol.com
mailto:Johnjo2l@aol.com
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    Would you like to be a Patron of the Patriot ? 
     If you would like to subsidize the cost o postage, for the 

delivery of your “PATRIOT”, or would like to memorialize a 

deceased Brother Knight or Loved One, then send an additional 

$5.00 for each line along with your dues bill in December 

 

Taps  
 

   

Sick Call 
    Please keep the following brothers in your prayers. Father 

Kidnay of Queen of Heaven Church in North Lauderdale ,Jack 

Spanola PFN,  Mike Papa, Peter Marchese,  Tom Beeda,  Angelo 

Bavaro, Jesus Castillo, Joe Sardo Sr,  Santo Arico, Tony Fontana, 

Frank Mastrarrigo, John Keil, Robert Cabello Jr., Mike Visconti, 

George Hudak and Tom McKee 

 
: 

Upcoming Council Events 

 

 

Please attend your Councils’ meetings this month. This is the 

time of the year in which we chose the leadership of our councils, 

in fact , we chose the leadership of the entire Knights of 

Columbus. Call a friend, who may not have attended a meeting 

recently, and car pool to the meeting
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OUR 2010 PATRONS 
 

OFFICERS 

 

Gene & Marie Bergeron - Navigator

Rev. Dominick O’Dwyer– Friar 

Reyes& Sylvia Carrizales – Captain 

Manny & Gladys Castano - Pilot 

Gary & Reina Morvel - Purser 

Harry Whitford – Comptroller 

Ron & Mary Harper – Admiral 

Louis Cimaglia Jr – 1 Yr. Trustee 

Nick & Donna  Zurzolo - 2Yr. Trustee 

Dottie & Jack Fallon – 3 yr Trustee 

 

 

 

In memory of all the Aborted Babies 

In memory of Manuel & Mercedes 

Castano 

In memory of Mary and Lou Cimaglia 

Sr. 

In memory of Andrew J Daly Sr, SK 

In memory of Philip J DePaola 

In memory of Olga Gabriel 

In memory of Blanche & Herman 

Gamache   

In memory of Alice & Ben Gurreri, 

SK 

In memory of Marie T. Hoefler 

In memory of Evelyn Notebaert 

In memory of John J O’Toole Sr. 

In memory of Kay Collins 

In Memory of Mitzi Cupp 

In memory of Mary Contino 
 

 

 

 

 

Past Faithful Navigators 

 

 
Jim Cupp, PSD, FM, PFN 

Bob Collins, PFN, FSS 

Nadine & John O’Toole, PFN 

Timothy J. Seifert, PFN 

Harry Whitford, PFN 

Lou Cimaglia,Jr. PFN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Louis Barrera, SK, GK 

Jacqueline & Thomas Beeda Sr., SK 

Marie & Gene Bergeron,SK,,FN, PGK 

Eleanor & Robert Cameron, SK 

Sylvia & Reyes Carrizales, SK 

Manny & Gladys Castano, SK 

Jack Chadwick, SK 

Joe Contino, S/K 
Lou Cimaglia, Jr. PGK, PFN, DD 

Susan& Jim Daly SK, PFN, PGK 

Betty & Kevin P Dwyer, SK 

Dorothy & Jack Fallon SK, PGK 

Mary & Ron Harper SK, PFN,PGK 

Thomasine &Ernest Kubasek SK PGK 

Margaret & Tom McKee, SK, PGK 

Brian C. Miller SK 

Edward Millar SK 

Reina&Gary Morvel SK PGK 

Carmela & John Mueller SK 

Karen & Tom Neale SK PFN PGK 

FDD 

Francis C Notebaert SK 

Nadine & John O’Toole SK PFN PGK 

FDD 

Elizabeth & Roger Ouellette SK 

Roseann & Joseph Palopoli SK 

Linda & Antonio Pietroniro, SK 

Deborah& Stephen Poison SK 

Palma & Guy Rizzi SK 

Teresa & Mark Rodriguz SK GK 

Louis J Romeo Jr, SK 

Paulo Salvo SK 

Matilde & Thomas Sherlock, SK 

Joseph Silvers, SK 

William X Tucker, SK 

Gail & Don Vettorel SK SS PFN PGK 

FDD 

Mimi & Michael Visconti SK 

Harry J Whitford SK PFN PGK 

Florence & Joseph Zdrodoski SK 
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